Notice of Public Drawing

A public drawing will be held on Saturday, April 16 at 9:30 a.m. in the State Election Board Conference
Room — State Capitol, 2300 North Lincoln Boulevard, Room G-28 in Oklahoma City. The drawing will
determine the order in which the name of each candidate for each of the offices shall appear on the
ballot for the 2022 Primary Election to be held on June 28.

The drawing will be broadcast live on the State Election Board YouTube page. Livestream information is
available at https://oklahoma.gov/elections/media/livestream.html.
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